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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Melanie MacDonald 
Sent: 2025/05/12 10:56 AM
To: Patel, Rajvi
Cc: Brar, Navjit Kaur (Councillor); Palleschi, Michael - Councillor; Fortini, Pat - Councillor; 

Power, Rod (Councillor)
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to zoning amendment (City File #: OZS-2025-00180)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 
I'm writing in opposition of amending the zoning bylaws on Heart Lake road (City File #: OZS-2025-0018).  
 
 
This section of Heart Lake road is home to provincially significant wetlands which would be irreparably harmed 
by further development in this area. These sensitive, natural spaces are home to many species, some of which 
are at risk, and must be protected from any additional human encroachment. We already see too many road 
fatalities of wildlife in this area, this development would only increase traffic on Heart Lake road, leading to 
more deaths.  
 
 
Wetlands are also incredibly important for maintaining a healthy supply of drinking water for us.  
 
 
Please reject this application and continue to protect the natural spaces around Heart Lake and those who live 
there.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Melanie MacDonald 

  
 


